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Date:   February 15, 2018 
 
 

 
Item 

No. 
Item 

1 
Welcome 

 

2 

Updates 

➢ 2018 Water Board Data Fair – March 30 

➢ Update Process – accepting requests through March 2 

➢ CEDEN/SWAMP Modernization Project – continuing with stage/gate process, learning 

about available systems/technologies  

 

3 

CEDEN Data on data.ca.gov 

Follow-up on review category. 

 

Notes 

With the goal of making the quality assurance fields within CEDEN more user-friendly, the 

Water Boards are posting CEDEN data on the state’s open data portal with additional fields 

that categorize results in relation to quality assurance. These additional fields provide a tier 

and display what field and value contributed most to the tier ranking.  

 

While the new fields are currently posted, the process is still being refined. Feedback on the 

tiers and the columns and values that are considered is welcome. Please see the workbook 

containing the fields and values at the link, below. (You can add a comment by right clicking 

and choosing to insert a comment.) 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1q-tGulvO9jyT2dR9GGROdy89z3W6xulYaci5-

ezWAe0/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Please provide comments by March 9. 

  

4 

Wrap Up  

Next meeting: March 15, 2018 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1q-tGulvO9jyT2dR9GGROdy89z3W6xulYaci5-ezWAe0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1q-tGulvO9jyT2dR9GGROdy89z3W6xulYaci5-ezWAe0/edit?usp=sharing

